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To: Nykyforchyn, Rob
Subject: RE: Reference No: 0ZS-202-0011

From: Dhruv Chawla < >  
Sent: 2020/09/29 11:22 AM 
To: Nykyforchyn, Rob <Rob.Nykyforchyn@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Reference No: 0ZS-202-0011 
 
Hello, 
 
It was brought to my attention that there is a proposal for official plan amendment and rezoning around the 
Lionhead Golf Club Rd in Brampton (Draft plan 21T-06024B and 21T-04008B). 
I would like to voice my concern as a property owner in the area and say that I am completely against this plan 
and rezoning. This is going to hurt my property value and it will affect all the home owners in the area for 
different reasons. 
 
I would like to petition against this proposal and would like to see the city and the developer go back to 
original plans and build executive residential homes.  
 
Dhruv 


